20.

CYCLE STEERING SUBCOMMITTEE

The Committee considered a report advising that Councillor Erin Baker had resigned from the Cycle
Steering Subcommittee and seeking approval to the appointment of Councillor Chrissie Williams as
Chairperson.

The Committee resolved that Councillor Chrissie Williams be appointed as Chairperson of the Cycle
Steering Subcommittee and that no further additional elected representatives be appointed.



